
From: richard tyczkowski   
Sent: June-10-16 9:45 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: application EB-2015-0141 
 
EB-2015-0141 you cannot raise the price,by doing so you will put many small ISP out of business 
and also drive up the rates that we pay now for internet and possable other unforseen prices, I 
am totally against this application, thank you,  richard tyczkowski 88 lafayette blvd, west, 
lethbridge alberta, t1k3y7  
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